
 

 

 

 

 

 

         

11.3.2022                                                  

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Conflict is escalating in Ukraine, putting millions of children and their families in immediate 
danger. The whole child population of Ukraine, 7.5 million children, are now at risk as the conflict 
continues to escalate. With explosions in major cities across the country and thousands of families 
being forced to flee their homes, UNICEF is calling for an immediate ceasefire. Hundreds of 
thousands of children in Ukraine have already been affected as the conflict in the east of the 
country enters its eighth year. As the conflict escalates, many more children are at risk, and 
thousands of families have been forced to flee for safety. Homes, schools, water supplies and 
hospitals have been damaged. Explosives including landmines are a daily threat to children’s 
lives. 
 
How can we support the children in Ukraine? 
£46 COULD HELP PROVIDE A FAMILY WITH AN EMERGENCY WATER AND HYGIENE KIT.

 

On Wednesday 23
rd

 March the children and staff at Jakeman Nursery School will be holding a 
‘Easter Raffle’ to raise money. If possible, we would like children and staff to dress in blue and 
yellow (the colours of the Ukraine national flag).  
 

Raffle Tickets will be available to buy from Monday 14th March (50p Each)  

The children will be selling sunflower seeds and compost to take home and plant. The 
sunflower is the national flower of the Ukraine and has become a global symbol of resistance, 
unity and hope. 
 
Please donate what you can to help protect children in Ukraine. 
 
Kind Regards 
The Jakeman Team  

Jakeman Nursery School with Daycare                

Jakeman Road, Balsall Heath, 

 Birmingham, B12 9NX 

Tel: 0121 440 3066  

Email: enquiry@jakeman.bham.sch.uk 

Executive Head Teacher: David Aldworth 
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